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      TOWN OF BARNSTABLE ACCESSORY AFFORDABLE APARTMENT PROGRAM 

MINUTES 
October 20, 2010 – 6:00 pm  Town Hall, Hearing Room 

Present: Laura F. Shufelt, Hearing Officer, Cindy L. Dabkowski, Accessory 
Affordable Apartment Program Coordinator  
 Hearing Officer Laura F. Shufelt called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.  
 
Appeal No. 2009-048 Partin 
John G and Dawn C. Partin, who reside at 284 Bragg’s Lane Barnstable, MA, were 
present.  The hearing Officer  
 Read the legal ad as published in the Barnstable Patriot. 
 Made the applicants aware of the proposed conditions and the applicants 

consented.   
 Asked John G and Dawn C. Partin for their testimony.   
 Requested Members of the public to comment.  No one spoke for or in 

opposition to an accessory apartment at 284 Bragg’s Lane Barnstable  
 The October 20, 2010 hearing was closed by Hearing Officer Laura F. Shufelt 

at: 6:35 p.m. 
 Granted Comprehensive Permit Number 2009-048 Partin with conditions 
Action: granted with conditions 
 
Appeal 2010-29 DeMello 
Adiles DeMello, who resides at 50 Pine Grove Avenue Hyannis, MA, submitted 
email correspondence requesting an extension. The Hearing Officer: 
 Read the legal ad as published in the Barnstable Patriot.   
 Read the email correspondence submitted by the applicant 
 Granted an extension to December 1, 2010 at 6:00 p.m.   
Action: Continued date and time certain  
 
Appeal 2010-13 Minor 
Anne M. Minor, who resides at 478 Pitcher’s Way Hyannis, MA, submitted written 
correspondence requesting an extension. The Hearing Officer: 
 Read the legal ad as published in the Barnstable Patriot.   
 Read the written correspondence submitted by the applicant 
 Granted an extension to December 15, 2010 at 6:00 p.m.   
Action: Continued date and time certain  
 
There being no other business the hearing adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 
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